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Morgan (HS4) has finished the 1 K before K program and has a total of 

1,025 books read as of February 2016.  LeeAnna (HS3) has read 900 

books. The 1 K before K program has brought us all closer – my husband, 

myself, and my high school daughters.  My oldest granddaughter enjoys 

taking the little ones to the library to get books, and she reads to them 

every night.  Story time is a joy to us all.  We plan to start another 

reading log and read 2000 books by the end of next school year. 

 

The Head Start staff has been their listening and offering help, if needed. 

They give good ideas, and projects to help with learning and family time.  

They cheer you on through the good and bad times, to help you keep 

going.  Work has not allowed me to come to many grandparents 

meetings, but I will keep trying.  The support from other grandparents 

and staff are very helpful.  

 I love the Head Start program!  What a wonderful start, for many good 

years of school ahead. 

 

Rita Williams-Speight 
Head Start Grandparent 
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